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I am totally opposed to this proposal, just as I was opposed to these proposals when
Democracy Direct was campaigning during the last civic election as the slate to vote for to
prevent this from happening. I voted for this slate to prevent this and will feel totally deceived
if this vote goes through. I live in this zone and find it very stressful to be dealing with. I love
my condo and am enjoying my retirement in it. 
I will not vote for any person who votes for this ridiculous proposal that is ruining what White
Rock used to be...a nice get-away from exactly what is now being proposed. 

Sent from my Galaxy
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